A

144

11 April 1952

Memorandum for: Deputy Director (Administration)

From:

Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Retroactive pay for CIA employees.

Report No. 10.

- 1. The supplemental appropriation legislation authorizing payment of retroactive pay has passed the House of Representatives, and on 10 April was reported out favorably by the Senate Appropriations Committee.
- 2. It should be considered on the Floor of the Senate next week.

Walter L. Pforzheimer

Orig. & 3 - Add.

1 - Col. Hansen

1 - Comptroller -

1 - Stayback

Removek from File labeled "CIA Retroactive Pay Sucrease 1955" July 1958

25X1A9a